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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Meyer, Christine [Christine.Meyer@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 2:01 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Phillips, Hollis; McKenna, Ben
Subject: BP site #11102

Dear Mr. Khatri, 
 
I am writing to inform you that we are in the final stages of obtaining an encroachment permit with the California 
Department of Transportation (Caltrans) for work that will be performed at the BP Site No. 11102 located at 100 West 
MacArthur Blvd, in Oakland, CA (site).  After we receive the approved encroachment permit from Caltrans, we can 
proceed with the additional permitting required by Caltrans, Alameda County Environmental Health Department and the 
City of Oakland.  Please let me know if you have any questions, concerns, or require any additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
 

ARCADIS 
Christine Meyer 
Geologist II 

2033 N. Main St. Suite 340 
Walnut Creek, CA 94596 
T: 925.296.7826 
F: 925.274.1103 
Christine.Meyer@arcadis-us.com 
www.arcadis-us.com  
 
 
_______________________________ 
 

 

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. All rights, 
including without limitation copyright, are reserved. The proprietary information contained in this e-mail message, and any 
files transmitted with it, is intended for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this e-mail is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail in error and that any review, distribution or 
copying of this e-mail or any files transmitted with it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
notify the sender immediately and delete the original message and any files transmitted. The unauthorized use of this e-
mail or any files transmitted with it is prohibited and disclaimed by ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. Nothing herein is 
intended to constitute the offering or performance of services where otherwise restricted by law. 


